

## MacArthur Fundamental Intermediate Spirit - Pride - Achievement

A California Distinguished School 600 W. Alton Avenue Santa, Ana, Ca 92707

Ray Gonzales, Principal • Dr. Maricecy Hernandez • Cheri Daniels, Assistant Principals

June 10, 2025

## Dear MacArthur Families,

As we head into summer break, I just want to take a moment to thank you. This school year was filled with growth, learning, and memorable moments, and your support made all the difference. It truly takes a team, and we're grateful to have you as our partners.

Best wishes to the promoting Class of 2025! It has been my pleasure serving as your principal during your time at MacArthur. I know you will do great things in high school and beyond.

I hope your summer is full of rest, fun, and time with loved ones.

## **Important Dates & Events**

- June 16 Office Closure
- July 14 Office Reopens
- July 29 6th Grade Program Verification
- **July 30** 7th and 8th Grade Program Verification
- **July 31** Tiger Training (6th Graders, Last Names A–L)
- August 1 Tiger Training (6th Graders, Last Names M–Z)
- August 11 First Day of School

While school may be out for students, our staff will be working hard over the summer to prepare for the 2025–26 school year. There is a lot that goes into starting a new year, and we are fortunate to have such a dedicated and caring team here at MacArthur.

We're especially excited to welcome our incoming sixth graders and can't wait to see them learn and grow over the next three years.

Please stay safe and take care of one another. With everything going on in our community, it's more important than ever that we continue to support each other.

Thank you again for a great year. We're already looking forward to welcoming you back and starting another exciting year together.

Sincerely,

## Ray A. Gonzales

Principal, MacArthur Fundamental Intermediate